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Hovember 27, 1935

Dear Mr. Clayton:

Just received your 
nice note of the 25th inst.

I am planning to be in 
Washington on December 5th at which time I 
shall make it a point to drop in on you.

Looking forward with 
pleasurable anticipation^ to seeing you then, 
and with warmest personal regards, I am

A. P . Giannini 
Chairman

Mr* Lawrence Clayton
Federal Reserve Board 
liashington, D.C.
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